Regency Isle Board of Directors
Minutes for Email Vote for the Record

(Action without Meeting)

President John Howard requested a decision of Board of Directors on October 25, 2019, for replacement
of a Board of Directors’ vacancy due to resignation of Tommy Whitlock. The Board agreed unanimously
to leave the vacancy unfilled until the election of new Directors and the scheduled vote for new term
limits slated for the Annual Owners’ Meeting on April 25, 2020.

Peggy Bullion
Secretary, Regency Isle Condominium Association
October 28, 2019



